
From: Annabel Chamberlain  
Sent: 31 January 2022 22:32
To: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng) <Secretary.State@beis.gov.uk>
Subject: PINS Ref: EA1N: EN010077 and EA2: EN010078
Dear Secretary of State,
We cannot alter the size of a small window in our property yet the government seeks to impose on our
beautiful, protected landscape with its abundant wildlife a series of enormous power infrastructure projects
by stealth without a proper assessment of the Cumulative Impact such unmitagable projects would have on
the area.
This is an outrage and a disgrace and we write, again, in the strongest possible terms to urge you to change
your mind.
Colin and Annabel Chamberlain




